RESUME DIGEST
HCR 105 2023 Regular Session Garofalo

Urges and requests the La. Dept. of Health and the U.S. Food and Drug Administration to
expand testing of imported shrimp products and to increase public awareness of health risks
associated with imported shrimp. Additionally urges Congress to support legislation for
country-of-origin labeling, to hold foreign and domestic fisheries to the same standards, and
to reduce shrimp product imports.



